
Partner Update for Tidworth Community Area Health and Wellbeing Group 
 

 The Castle Practice is running its last vaccination clinic on 16th July.  Mass 
Vaccination Centres and Pharmacy run centres will be taking over from our 
Primary Care after that, and appointments should be booked via the National 
Booking Centre.  The Castle Practice has delivered over 20,000 Covid-19 
vaccinations, working closely with the Tidworth Leisure Centre to achieve this 
magnificent result for our community. 

 

 Dr Toby Davies retired at the beginning of July.  His leadership and dedication 
have been much appreciated by the patients of The Castle Practice.  But he 
leaves a strong and enthusiastic team behind him to carry on the good work. 
 

 Salisbury District Hospital reported no Covid-19 in-patients in their June 
bulletin.  But with the number of cases rising so steeply in the South West of 
England now they are braced, and well prepared, for any arisings on this 
front.  They have already started to make significant inroads into their backlog 
of delayed non-Covid surgical and medical treatments.   
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